Feedback

Student feedback is taken seriously by all members of CITI staff. Students have opportunities to give feedback both formally as part of module feedback forms, and informally through conversations with staff members or their class representative. Student feedback given through the student representative is heard by the Course Management Committee at their twice yearly meetings.

Some recent developments within CITI that have been the direct response to feedback, quality processes and the review process include:

· ongoing review of the structures of governance for CITI including the possibility of an annual meeting of the Governing Council and Bishops.
· commitment to further exploration of a new foundation course in partnership with the University of Dublin
· further consideration of possible use of the facility as a retreat centre 
· ongoing development of crediting seminar work
· commitment to develop more broadly based bibliographies
· completion of trial period for students to present their dissertation proposal in a private session and not before student bodies
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